
Feb. 17, 1942

Roll call: Ricke, Visher abset
Minutes read and approved.

Krueger reported that letters had been received from Mr. Middle
about the suggested walk from sixth street to the Union building;
from the student war council thanking the Union for its expression
of cooperation; and from the Michigan State union in regard to their
program carried out during their extra semester.

Moeller moved and Bridges seceded that the secretary write a letter
to the Student affairs Committee asking for permission to hold
dancing in the Commons on Wednesday night. Motion carried.

Lucas reported that the dance committee has set the dates for the
four dances remaining on the Union-AWS schedule; March 13 dnd 20;
April 10 and 24.

The bridge tournament will be run off on March 6 and 13, with a
practice session on Friday, Feb. 20. There will be an entrance
fee of 25# per person for supplies and prizes.

Bridges reported that the billiardteam took second in the recent
tournament.
It was suggested that it might be possible to start a book review
club. The Woodburn room of the bookstore is available, and members
of the club could buy books at a reduced rate.

Moeller reported that there will be a- rebroadcast of the Iowa game
at 7:36 in the Commons Monday, Feb. 23.
Unless it is possible to get insurance for the hobby show, the risk
involved will probably force cancellation.

President Gates read a letter from the National Student Service of
the United States inviting the sending of a delegate to a conference
in Washington on March 5-8.

The Balance on January 31, 1942, in the dance fund was $197.54.

The complete social program for the rest of the semester was read,
and special projects which the union might emphasize were discussed.

Case moved and Moeller seconded for adjournment at 8:00.

Approved:

President of the Board

Submitted:

Secretary of the Board


